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About 25 hours were spent on various assignments since the December, 2012 Meeting. These 

efforts have involved preparation of 14 D02 ballot items from approved Information letters, 

reviewing editor’s proofs of those items, reviewing new Information Letters, and handling 

responses to the D02 ballot of a proposed D4485 revision. 

 

All of the D02 ballot items that were revisions resulting from approved Information Letters were 

approved with minor comments.  

 

Six Negatives and one Abstain vote with comments were received on the D4485 D02 ballot item 

that proposes replacing g/MJ with g/kWh for an oil consumption measurement. It is understood 

that adjudication of those votes will be handled during the June 26 Subcommittee B Meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

       Lyle Bowman 

 

 
 


